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July 11, 2017 

File: 113707230 

Attention: Residents / Businesses   

Reference: Keewatin Street Bike Path   

Funding was approved by Winnipeg City Council in the 2017 Pedestrian and Cycling Program of 

the Capital Budget for the installation of a concrete sidewalk and asphalt bike path in the west 

boulevard of Keewatin Street from Inkster Boulevard to Burrows Avenue. Construction of this 

project is anticipated to begin in August 2017 and run to October 2017. The west sidewalk will be 

closed for this duration, but the east sidewalk will remain open for pedestrian access.  

Work will take place to widen the boulevard as required and shift the alignment of Keewatin 

Street to allow for the full width construction of the bike path. During peak hours, two lanes of 

southbound traffic will be maintained on Keewatin Street, but there will be temporary lane 

closures in off-peak hours to perform the work. 

Should your approach require work, you will be notified directly by Stantec and we will arrange a 

time to minimize disruptions of the approach for your benefit. Emergency access will always be 

maintained through the construction zone. 

If you have any questions about the bike path or the planning of the facility, please contact:  

Stephanie Whitehouse 

Active Transportation Coordinator 

tel: 204-986-4966 

e: swhitehouse@winnipeg.ca 

If you have any questions about construction and construction timing, please contact:  

Brad Cook, P.Eng. 

Stantec Consulting Ltd. 

tel: 204-478-8939 

e: brad.cook@stantec.com 
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S. Brad Cook, P. Eng.  
 

 

cc: Councilor Mike Pagtakhan, Point Douglas Ward; D. Mikulik Public Works Dept.; R. Cunningham Public Works Dept. 
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